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A series of workshops on the implementation of the Wellbeing of Future Generations Act (WFG) were co-designed and delivered by the Welsh Government (WG) and WWF Cymru earlier this year. The workshops aimed to agree how the implementation of the Act can be achieved and demonstrated.  They looked at what needs to improve and how third sector stakeholders can be involved more effectively in the future.   

Key areas for action include procurement, policy integration, capacity and capability, and the need for a “whole government” approach, together with the emphasis on the five ways of working.  

I will continue to oversee this action and would like to thank WWF Cymru for working with us. 

The report will be made available in the autumn  
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